
Greetings from Mountain Meadow Elementary PTA! 
Itôs hard to believe we are in the final months of 
the school year. It seems the time flies by at a 
record pace after Spring Break! 
 

March was a busy month with Classified 
Appreciation Week, Dancing Classrooms 
Performance, Shamrock Grams, Family Fun Movie 
Night, the Blitz & Rhubarb Assemblies! 
Thank you Rochelle Bockness and Trisha 
Rucker for jumping in to help with spring 
pictures! 
 

Thanks to our amazing Family Fun Night 
Chair, Jessica Martin, for another spectacular 
Movie Night and Papa Murphyôs Night!  
 

Thank you Jaime Zylstra for organizing the Tacoma Rainier Baseball Night 
and Rhubarb Assembly! Fun was had by all who attended the game where 
our very own MME Choir performed the National Anthem! Thank 
you Mandy Leppanen & Jaime Zylstra for organizing this event. 
The Dancing Classrooms performance was also a huge success thanks 
to Jessica Martin, Craig Martin, Mindy Byrnes, Michelle Bucknam, 
Megan Schodron, Rosa Fernandez and all of our Ballroom Bakery 
bakers and our Dancing Classroom Performance Chairperson, Stephanie 
Courtney! Thank you for planning such a memorable event for the 5th 
graders of MME. 
 
 

A special thank you to Linda Schulz who did a fantastic job chairing 
Classified Appreciation Week!! Linda, you do such a great job with this event 
in making sure our staff feel loved. We greatly appreciate your organization 
and great ideas! 
 

Again, we would like to thank all the volunteers who graciously give their 
time. Without them, we couldnôt do it! So much goes on behind the 
scenes and the extra help is much appreciated. If you thought about joining 
the PTA, it is never too late, and the commitment level can be as big or 
small as you would like. We have an amazing group and we are fortunate to 
call them friends. Feel free to come to our monthly meetings to meet us all 
and learn more about what we do. We love to see and meet new people and 
parents. 
 
 

Sincerely, Stephanie Courtney & Stacy Ingersoll  MME Co-Presidents 
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PTA Calendar 
 

April 
17-21 BOGO Book Fair 
19 General Membership  
Meeting and Election, 3:45 
pm, Library 

21  Family Fun Night, 6-8 pm, 
MME 

 

May 
3  Last Day to pre-purchase 
Carnival Tickets 

12  Carnival, 6-8 pm, MME 
17   General Membership  
Meeting, 3:45 pm, Library 

29 NO SCHOOLðMemorial 
Day 

 

June 
9 Walk-a-Thon 
19  EARLY RELEASEðLast Day 
of School! 

м 

Upcoming General  
Meetings: 

 

April 19 @ 3:45pm 
 

Elections for our 2017-2018 
will be held! 

 
May 17 @ 3:45 pm 

 
Babysitting provided,  
donations requested 

 

Newsletter Editor: Cindy Clark  
(joelcindyclark@yahoo.com) 

Your PTA Dollars at Work: 
 

What does your PTA do?  Below is a list of the programs provided by your 
MME PTA over the past 2 months: 

­  Classified Staff Appreciation ­  Staff Snack Basket  

­  Family Movie Night ­  Honoring Kids Buttons   

­  Scholastic News  ­  Popcorn Fridays  

­  Candy Grams  ­  BOGO Book Fair  

­  Teacher Enrichment  ­  Yearbooks 

­  Rainiers Night Out  ­  IXL for all 3rd-5th graders  

­  Blitz Assembly  ­  Carnival (Coming Soon!)  

­  Supplies for the Wolf Den  ­  Student Scholarships 

­  Dancing Classroom and Banquet  
 

All of this is possible through fundraisers and the support of you! 
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 Dancing Classrooms Update 
 

Our 5th Grade kids have finished their Dancing Classrooms program, cumulating with an evening 
performance for families, and also at an assembly in front of the entire school.  They were able to 
show off the new skills by dancing the Waltz, Rumba, Tango, Merengue, Swing and Fox Trot! Our 
kids truly had fun and learned that through the vocabulary of ballroom dance, they could work 
together to foster respect, teamwork, confidence and a sense of joy and accomplishment. 
 

Several of our dancers also competed in an multi-school dance competition, and brought home the 
second place award! Way to go! 
 

We owe huge thank you to Jessica Martin, our Dancing Classrooms Chair, who tirelessly ran the 
Ballroom Bakery at school events all year to raise funds to support this amazing program.  Thanks to 
her efforts, and your support, we are able to continue this wonderful program.  

 

Box Tops  & Labels for Education 
  
Big congratulations to our February Box Tops winner 
Silas Hartman in Ms. Bauerôs 3rd  grade class and our 
March Box Tops winner, Chole Locke in Ms. 
Stillnovichôs 1st grade class. 
 

Great job Silas and Chloe! 
 

Great job to all our amazing Box Tops and Labels for 
Education clippers; thank you for helping our school! 
 

Please continue to send in those Box Tops and Labels 
for Education with your name and your teachers name 
to be in next months drawing. 
 

Way to go Timber Wolves! 
  

~~~~~Keep on clipping!~~~~~ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


